
 

 

Mary E. Phillips High School  

2023-2024 Parent Involvement Policy 

We believe it is important for parents and the school community to work together to insure 

student success. In order to support this valuable home-school collaboration, we will: 

1. Hold an annual public meeting (Orientation) to provide an overview of parent rights’ 

and responsibilities, the School Compact and Interventions. 

2. Offer a series of parent meetings, educational workshops and activities throughout the 

year and provide: 

a. Activities for the whole family 

b. Translators as needed 

3. Provide a process for parent input in planning and reviewing programs and policies by: 

a.     Conducting a parent survey 

b.     Requesting parent representation at advisory meetings 

       4. Provide parents with information in a timely manner by: 

a.     Providing parents with advanced notice for meetings  

b.     Communicating with parents about their child’s progress  

       5.  Describe curriculum and assessments through: 

  a. School website 

  b. Collaborative parent conferences 

  c. Interim and Report cards 


